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DDP Motorsports Announces Partnership with Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup

Knowles, WI (Jan. 22, 2016) – DDP Motorsports LLC is proud to announce that 
Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup will be partnering with us for the entire 2016 Racing 
Season. Made and Marketed by the same Wisconsin family since 1928, Anderson’s 
Pure Maple Syrup will be featured as the Primary Sponsor for our Racing Team. 
Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup has had a long history of supporting NASCAR Drivers 
over the years and is excited to also be a part of Short Track Racing in 2016.

Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup is a tradition over 85 years in the making. In 1928, Paul 
Anderson first shared the distinct taste of Wisconsin’s Northwoods by producing 
delicately sweet pure maple syrup. Three generations later, his Grandson, Steve 
Anderson, still produces the pure, all natural, healthy alternative to artificial “maple-
flavored” syrups. Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup can be found in Supermarkets and 
Specialty Stores all across the Country.

Dennis Prunty, Car Owner and Driver of the Anderson’s Pure Maple Syrup, #42 Super 
Late Model Race Car, is a 25 year veteran of the sport and plans to kick off his 2016 
Racing Season at the Fairgrounds Speedway in Nashville, Tennessee on Friday and 
Saturday, April 8th & 9th in the ARCA/CRA 125.

For more information…..2016 Racing schedule…please visit:
www.dennisprunty.com

www.andersonsmaplesyrup.com
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